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Comments I strongly object to the above application as I often walk with my family in these tranquil ancient 
woods. In my 70s now and especially  during recent lockdowns it has been wonderful to walk in the 
countryside listening to bird song. I also understand there are rare bats roosting on the site which are 
threatened species and other species such as badgers.  As well as the environmental issues at stake, 
the impact of heavy traffic on local villages would be dangerous. Living on the main road through 
Rudgwick we already have increasing traffic thundering past our home . There is also a highways 
safety issue along the Loxwood Road. Loss of parking availability in the  lay-by is worrying. I feel this 
development brings nothing good to the area just years of heavy traffic, noise pollution, loss of 
ancient trees, impact on wildlife and light pollution. Future generations deserve better including the 
pupils at Rikkyo School. I read that this is a greenfield site and National policy states waste sites 
should be sited on brownfield sites. Neither does it conform to the Loxwood Neighbourhood plan. 
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